
 

 

 

Brunel University London 

Annual statement on Research Integrity   

 

The University is a signatory to The Concordat to Research Integrity 2019. 

The following annual statement has approved for circulation by UREC and Research and 
Knowledge Transfer Committee of Senate and was approved by Council on 22nd October 
2020.  

 

1. The following actions and activities have been undertaken to support and 
strengthen understanding and the application of research integrity issues. 

 
Review of the BREO system in consultation with the Colleges 
 
A complete and fundamental review of the BREO system was completed in 2019 



The Assistant University Secretary maintains close professional relationships with 
equivalent senior post holders at other institutions such as UCL, Royal Holloway and 
Kings College London. A new Research Integrity Consortium, led by Kings, has been 
launched with Brunel as a member. The purpose of this consortium is to bring together 
London-based colleagues working in research integrity in order to share best practice 
ideas, discuss issues relating to research integrity, and consider the Concordat to 
Support Research Integrity in terms of its implementation and any perceived related 
challenges. 
 
Development of procedure with regard to monitoring of projects post-approval 



unreasonable risk or harm to humans, other vertebrates or the environment, and 
facilitating misconduct in research by collusion in, or concealment of, such actions by 




